
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—14th June 2024 

Our Learning 

This w eek,  has been a fun week. The chil-

dren had a great time at Beale Park, they 

were really well behaved and they really 

enjoyed the mini-beast workshop. The 

children also enjoyed going in the pad-

dling pool, seeing the animals and having 

a good time in the adventure playground. 

In maths, we have been looking at the 

properties of 2-D shapes. In geography, 

we have been learning about the different 

countries that make up The UK.  

Next week, the children will be learning 

about 3-D shapes and their properties. In 

English, we will be continuing to look at a 

range of poetry. In computing, we are 

looking at a programme called Scratch 

and the children are learning some basic 

coding.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Summer 2 Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Beale Park Trip: 12th June 2024 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Aiza 

2Franklin: Mikail 

2Newton: Ritaj  


